MoscoOw CENTRE
WANO-MC

25 FERGANSKAYA, Moscow,
109507, RUSSIA

PHONE: +7 495 376 15 87

GLOBAL LEADERSHIP IN NUCLEAR SAFETY Fax:+7 495 376 08 97
INFO@WANOMC.RU

Ne MC-18/ 170§

3 September 2018

Pages 1

To: Mr. Hossein Ghaffari, Bushehr NPP President and CEO

Copy: Mr. Hamid Azarbad, WANO-MC Representative at Bushehr NPP
From: Mr. Vasily Aksenov, Director, WANO Moscow Centre

Subject: WANO Moscow Center Workshop

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,
Please be informed that in accordance with the Action Plan WANO-MC jointly with Zaporizhzhya
NPP (Ukraine} are organizing an international workshop “Simulators for Training of
Plant/Contractor Maintenance Personnel. Special Training Simulator Complex for Maintenance
Personnel”.
NPP specialists as well as specialist of WANO-MC member-organizations having experience in
maintenance personnel training and qualification upgrade are invited to participate in the
workshop NPP representatives having experience in practical training and development of
training programs.
Workshop days — Novermnber 20-22, 2018. The following issues are a subject for consideration
during the workshop.
The following issues are suggested for consideration at the workshop:
Training system for nuclear fleet maintenance personnel. Drilling practical skills of maintenance
personnel including:

» Modular programs for maintenance personnel training;

» Instructor’s guidelines for practical training and assessment at the Training Centre

simulators;

» Multi-media based training modules for maintenance personnel training;

» International experience of practical training for power unit decommissioning;

»> Peculiarities of personnel practical training at the stage of power unit decommissioning.
The workshop venue- Zaporizhzhya NPP, (Ukraine). Information letter and a registration form are
allocated on WANO-MC open web-site (www.wanomc.ru). We are asking you to assign a
representative of the organization to participate in the workshop. Please forward the
representative’s completed form to the coordinator’s following e-mail: iablokov@wanomc.ru
before October 19, 2018.
Expenses for WANO members’ lodging during the workshop will be covered by WANO-MC,
travel expenses as well as per diem allowances are to be covered by home organization.

Best wishes and hope for further cooperation,

WANO-MC Director,
Vasily Aksenov

D. Yablokov, +7 495 2210307, iablokov@wanomc.tu



